
A Special thank you to Courtney -
Thank you so much for all your assistance 
and managing of Stan’s case. I don’t know 
how you do all you are responsible for and 
for so many residents! Thank you for always 
taking my calls and guiding me through all 
the process. You are an angel!

Dear Dodge Staff -
Thank you for all your care and kindness you 
provided for Stanley in the last months of 
his life. Knowing he was among wonderful 
people taking care of him, provided us great 
comfort. Providing nursing home care takes 
special people and all of you display that love 
in your work. We are so grateful. 
Thank you and God bless.


